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Edinburgh Members’ Centre

OSCR Registered Scottish Charity No. SC 025732

supporting the National Trust for Scotland for 50 years
Our next talk will be at 2.30pm on Thursday 22nd February at Augustine United Church 41, George IV Bridge, Edinburgh,

 EH1 1EL.
Our Speaker will be Eric Melvin, Historian & Author.
“The visit of George IV to Edinburgh in 1822”.
Eric Melvin is an established and respected local historian who has explored, researched and documented his home city of Edinburgh.

After a long and varied career in education working latterly as Headteacher of Currie Community High School, he now enjoys retirement in Scotland’s capital by sharing his love and knowledge of ‘Auld Reekie’ with the wider public.”

Free to Members of the Edinburgh Members’ Centre.
Visitors most welcome for a £3 donation at the door.

Tea, coffee and biscuits will be available after the talk.
Hearing induction loop available.

